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Fischer Panda UK Presents its Ranges and
Expertise at the CV Workshop EXPO,
Ireland

Mobile power solutions specialist shows its full-service hybrid and electric mobile
power systems, at CV Workshop EXPO, stand S-06, 15-16 October 2022, RDS
Simmonscourt, Dublin

As one of the UK and Ireland’s leading suppliers of hybrid mobile power
solutions, Fischer Panda UK is preparing for the CV Workshop EXPO this
month. Delighted to exhibit at this event for the very first time, UK based



power solutions provider is eager to bring new and innovative products to the
Irish commercial vehicle market.

Showcasing a range of equipment used widely throughout the commercial
vehicle industry in Ireland and the UK, the Dorset based company will
showcase its ranges including hybrid power applications, low CO2, low sound
diesel generators and the latest air-conditioning and refrigeration systems.

Following over 30 years of being in business, Fischer Panda is renowned for
its best-in-class service and aftercare for a diverse range of customers. Its
current portfolio includes fleets operating in the broadcast, healthcare, retail
and other vehicle sectors and its growing.

Chris Fower, Sales and Marketing Director for Fischer Panda UK said: “As
Mastervolt’s technical partner since 2010 and now Autoclima’s exclusive UK
supplier, we have become a ‘go-to’ supplier in the marine, military, broadcast
and commercial vehicle sectors for our products and our ability to produce
customised hybrid and electric power solutions.”

He also said: “We have real growth plans in the commercial vehicle market
and we’re keen to find out what’s new and emerging at CV Workshop EXPO,
covering such an important area of focus for our business.

“We will also be sharing how we can help businesses in Ireland meet their
CO2 emission targets, which is a big priority for most right now.”

Fischer Panda UK’s Managing Director, Barry Fower will be at the CV
Workshop EXPO, along with the company’s Vehicle and Specialist
Applications Sales Manager, Ian Saunders, who look forward to welcoming
visitors to the stand; where it will display and demonstrate a range of
products highlighting the company’s integrated system approach.

For updates leading up to the show follow Fischer Panda UK on LinkedIn and
for more information on its range of vehicle power solutions, air-conditioning
and refrigeration systems visit www.fischerpanda.co.uk .
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About Fischer Panda UK

Fischer Panda UK Ltd offers full-system design capability, servicing and
aftercare as a leading distributor of diesel generators, air-conditioning
systems, hybrid electric solutions and integrated mobile power solutions for a
variety of commercial and specialist application vehicles.

Renowned worldwide as innovative, reliable and extremely quiet, the
extensive Fischer Panda range of compact diesel generators includes its next
generation highly efficient and powerful variable speed iSeries-Generators.
Other world-class products from Fischer Panda UK include mobile power

http://www.fischerpanda.co.uk
http://www.saltwater-stone.com/


solutions working as the exclusive UK automotive distributor for Mastervolt
and a wide range of refrigeration and air-conditioning solutions as the UK
exclusive distributor for Autoclima.

Fischer Panda UK was among the first companies to achieve ISO UKAS
9000:2015 accreditation and operates from a purpose built 9,000 sq. ft
facility in Verwood, Dorset.

Active in the military and automotive sectors, the company works with UK
MOD and other military units around the world providing solutions for
specialist vehicle and land-based applications. Two thirds of Formula 1
mobile truck units install Fischer Panda generators, as do the BBC, Sky and
many other mobile broadcasting vehicles. Operating since 1977, Fischer
Panda GmbH is headquartered in Paderborn, Germany. The Fischer Panda
team covers more than 500 technicians and partners in over 90 countries
worldwide.
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